
   We will be holding an election for 2 parent governors in  
  the next few weeks.  If you have children at our school  
 and want to make a voluntary contribution to your  
local community have you thought of joining our 

governing body? 

 Our governing body works with the Headteacher and staff 

to shape the future direction of our school with the aim of 

helping all our children achieve their full potential. 

Specialist knowledge and experience is not required as full 

training and support is provided. What we look for is interest, 

 enthusiasm and an average of six to eight hours of your  
  spare time each month. 

If you would like to find out more about becoming a parent 

  governor at our school, please come along to one of two  
    informal talks on Tuesday 13th October at 3:30pm or 6pm  
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